
Lockport Pre-K News 
 
Weeks 22 & 23   Jan. 6—17, 2025 
 
Winter/Arctic Animals 

INTRODUCING:  Ss, Tt, 17, 18 
          Story 4: See, me, run, and, jump 
          Fable: Greedy Fox  Proverb: Practice Makes Progress 
          Manners: Do not point at people/Pick up after yourself  

LANGUAGE: 
 

CONCEPT: 
 
We will definitely be 
discussing the change 
of season this week in 
Concept.  We will add 
jobs to the shelves 
about winter and arctic 
animals. The children 
will estimate how 
many snowflakes are 
in the jar.  
 
In science, the children 
will have fun making a 
snowstorm in a jar.  
We will discuss how 
ice is made and may 
even bring in snow to 
play with. 
 
Ss, Tt, 17 and 18 will 
be added to the shelf 
jobs. 

CRAFT AND 
WRITING: 
 
We will work on 
readiness papers for 
the letters Ss & Tt and 
numbers 17 & 18.  We 
are encouraging 
proper pencil grips 
and proper printing 
(starting each letter 
and number at the 
top).   We are going to 
continue to trace and 
print our names (first 
and last). 
 
The children will 
work on many winter 
and arctic art projects 
including painting 
with ice! 

PARENT NOTES: 
 
 
Happy birthday to 
Jeremy on 1/8, Gianni 
on 1/12 and Ryane on 
1/14.  They will all 
turn 5 years old! 
 
Are you interested in 
our kindergarten? 
We have limited 
space.  Be sure to 
register your child 
asap to secure their 
spot. 
 
 

Feel free to contact us at: 
 
Lockport.director@bobbienoonans.com 
 
815-838-2855 
 
 
“Like” us on Facebook  
 
“Follow us on Instagram 

Happy New Year!     
 

Miss Ruth and Miss Love 


